
Subject: FW: Thank You
Date: Sun, 26 Jun 2005 13:18:03 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>

CC: <fonvca@fonvca.org>

 

-----Original Message-----
From: North Shore Human Resource Centre for Students
[ mailto:hireastudent-northshore@telus.net ] 
Sent: Friday, June 24, 2005 1:24 PM
To: Ernie Crist
Subject: Thank You

Dear Mr. Crist,

On behalf of the staff of the North Shore Human Resource Centre for
Students, I would like to thank you for our Open House on June 6th,
2005.  Your speech and words of wisdom were greatly appreciated by all.
I have attached four pictures from this event.  I hope that you will be
able to join us again for our open house next year.

Sincerely,

Laurie Jung
Summer Employment Officer
North Shore Human Resource Centre for Students Suite #109-260 West
Esplanade North Vancouver, BC  V7M 3G7
Phone: 604-666-9198
Fax: 604-666-9827
Email: hireastudent-northshore@telus.net
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